
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-e and Article 18 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 20, 2019 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance of the following personal property 
offered to the Town of Auburn: 
 
 

 Receipt of a 2019 Tracker 2072 CC boat, Mercury Marine outboard motor 
and a Trailstar trailer with a MSRP of $22,795 for use by the Auburn Fire 
Department.  The boat is being offered to the Town by the Auburn 
Volunteer Firemen’s Association.  There are no Town funds required to be 
used to acquire this equipment. 
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